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Here are the minutes for 
the Soul Fly Band (SFB) 
meeting on Friday 31 
January 2025. 

  
 
 
SFB met online using 
Zoom.  

  
The people that came to 
the meeting were: Alex, 
Stavros, Nalyn, Karen and 
Lachlan. 
 
Audrey, Jack and Bevan 
could not attend.   

  
 
 
At the start of the 
meeting, we each shared 
some news from our 
lives! 
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Firstly, we discussed the 
idea of moving SFB 
meetings from 1pm to an 
evening. 

  
Matthew explained that, 
now Chelsea is on leave, 
we are unsure which Gig 
Buddies’ staR member 
will permanently host 
future SFB meetings. 
 

  
Karen said moving 
meetings to the evening 
would mean we could 
appeal for new members. 
Karen also added that 
some members may not 
be able to attend Friday 
afternoon meetings due 
to work commitments.  
 

  
Matthew explained we may 
potentially look for one new 
member, from South 
Sydney. Matthew also 
added evening meetings 
would have to work with 
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Gig Buddies’ sta? and their 
availability.  
 

  
Nalyn, Lachlan and 
Stavros said they can 
meet any time and on any 
day. 

 
 

 
Alex said, if the meetings 
were moved, Wednesday 
nights would be his 
preference. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Matthew is to report back 
about which Gig Buddies’ 
staR member will be 
hosting future SFB 
meetings.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Next we discussed Gig 
Buddies 10th birthday. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
SFB members’ were 
informed of the date, time 
and location. 
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Matthew explained that 
the wider Gig Buddies will 
be informed in March. 

 
 

 
 
 
Nalyn asked about entry 
cost. 

 

 
 
Stavros asked about a 
theme. He suggested 
rock or country rock. 
 

  
 
Nalyn suggested putting a 
poll out to the Gig 
Buddies community to 
determine a theme. 
 

  
A dress code was also 
discussed. 
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Alex said he would like to 
wear his Gig Buddies 
merchandise. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Lachlan said he would be 
comfortable dressing 
formally. 

  
 
Matthew explained the 
cost and dress code are 
yet to be confirmed.     

 

 
Music was also 
discussed. Matthew said 
there will be music. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The topic of food also 
came up.  



 6 

 

 
Based on feedback from 
Gig Buddies’ recent 
Christmas party, the 
importance of getting 
food out early was talked 
about.  

 

 
Matthew said Gig Buddies 
will look to address this. 

 

 
Karen has sent in her 
January article for the Gig 
Buddies’ newsletter. 
Lachlan is to email his 
February news piece.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Next we asked if anyone 
had any other business 
they would like to 
discuss.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Stavros would like to look 
at night club bouncer / 
security training. 
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Stavros suggested a 
training video that could 
be incorporated into 
security guards’ training. 

 

 
Karen shared the names 
of some industry bodies. 

  
Next Soul Fly Meeting 
When: Friday 28 February 
2025 
Where: Online via Zoom 
Time: 1:00pm – 2:00pm 
 
Thanks for reading! 
 

 

 

 

 


